
 

 

 
 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
District of Rhode Island 

 
CLERK’S OFFICE OPERATING STATUS 

 
  The United States District Court for the District of Rhode Island will be closed to the 
public from 12:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Friday, September 6, 2019 to facilitate the attendance of 
court personnel at a district-wide training.  
 

In case of a litigation-related emergency during this period please call (401) 752-7099 
and leave a message that includes your name, a phone number where you can be reached and the 
nature of your emergency.  A Clerk’s Office staff member will return your call promptly. 
 

The public is reminded that electronic filing will be available through the Court’s Case 
Management/Electronic Case Files (CM/ECF) system during this closure.    
 

September 5, 2019            Hanorah Tyer-Witek  
                   Clerk of Court  
   


